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                                                                                                      30th November 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year 2 Christmas parties this year will be taking place during the afternoon on 
Monday 13th December. These will be held in your child’s classroom. 
 
Your child may wish to bring some party food in to share with their class if they 
wish to. Please may we remind you that children are not to bring in any food 
that may contain or have come into contact with nuts, as is our school policy. 
May we please also ask that all foods being sent into school are shop-bought 
products in packets, containing the list of ingredients that can then be 
checked. Your support with this is much appreciated. 
 
If your child has any food allergies that we are not already aware of, please 
do let their class teacher know before the day. 
 
Your child may also come to school dressed in their party clothes. We do 
request, however, that this includes suitable footwear and clothing warm 
enough for outside playtimes. 
 
I hope this information explains the afternoon to you. Do please ask your 
child’s class teacher if you have any further questions. Finally, we thank you 
for your support in making the Year 2 Christmas parties a success! 

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
Mrs Wasway    Miss Beaumont            Mrs Warr/Mrs Cope       Mrs Keegan       
Year 2 Teachers 
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